
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher Update  

I have thoroughly enjoyed all the Christmas performances this week, 

the children have been incredible with super singing, reading their lines 

clearly and accurately as well as performing in front of an audience.  I 

have been super proud of them all.   We sometimes forget that our 

children are just 4-9 years old!  It has been great to be able to put these 

types of event on again after the last couple of years.  Thank you for all 

your support with the costumes and helping your child (ren) learn their 

lines.  A lot of had work went into these events by the staff team, so a 

thank you to them too.  

 

Hopefully, you will have seen our staff Christmas video which we had 

great fun putting together and hopefully created some Christmas cheer 

for you: 

 

https://www.hillsidefirstschool.org/news-and-events/latest-

news/merry-christmas-from-hillside-first-school 

 

Cookie the Elf has been generating a lot of excitement and interest 

around the school.  It has been great to watch and hear the childrenõs 

excitement as the discover what mischief Cookie has been up to each 

day! 

 

Thank-you for the Christmas story entries, the winning entries are 

detailed below and these have now been sent to Great Ormond Street 

hospital.  

 
On behalf of all the staff team, I would just like to wish all our families 

a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we look forward 

to welcoming the children back on Wednesday 4th January 2023.  

 

Healthy regards, 

 

Mr Graves 

 

Hillside First School, where children are at the heart of 

everything we do. 
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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

Whole School  93.6% 
 

YR ð93.8%    Target  

Y1 ð92.9% 

Y2 ð93.4% 

Y3 ð93.8% 
Y4 ð94.3% 

 

The school day begins at 08:40  

Gates open at 08:30  

School finishes at 15:00  

Upcoming Events / Key Dates  
 

 

Friday 16 th  December  

Tuesday 3 rd  January 

INSET Day (school closed for children) 

 

Wednesday 4 th  January  

Children return to school 

 

 

We have included some of the 

dates for the Spring Term below in 

order to give you as much notice as 

possible.   

There will be further dates added 

and we will keep you updated. 

Merry Christmas 
and 

Happy New Year 
from all the staff 

and children!  
 

 

https://www.hillsidefirstschool.org/news-and-events/latest-news/merry-christmas-from-hillside-first-school
https://www.hillsidefirstschool.org/news-and-events/latest-news/merry-christmas-from-hillside-first-school
https://www.hillsidefirst.dorset.sch.uk/


 
 

 

 

Christmas Story Writing Competition  

A huge thank you for all the entries, I thoroughly enjoyed reading them all.  Please find details below of the 

winners: 

 

Year R: Layla  

Year 1: Molly  

Year 2:  Ryley  

Year 3: Maddison  

Year 4: Joel 

Overall winner:  Maddison  
  

Each winner will receive a £10 voucher and the entries will now be sent to Great Ormond Street hospital 

for some of their patients to enjoy. 

 

Here is Maddisonõs winning entry: 
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  
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